
2016 TuTu Tots
November

Be kind. Be thoughtful. Be genuine. But most of all, Be THANKFUL !

Monthly/Upcoming News:

TuTu Tots
Can you think of what 
you are thankful for?  

Regular Class

Regular Class

Regular Class

Tutu Night!

No Class -
Election Night

Regular Class

Regular Class

Tutu Night!

Make Up Class
for Monday
Classes

11/4 - Make Up Class for Monday Classes - please meet at our regular location and time!
11/8 - No Class for Tuesday classe due to Election Night
11/28 & 11/29 - Tutu Night! Wear your favorite tutu to dance class!

Uniforms: Uniforms are arriving weekly at this point. When you receive your uniform, please try it on right away. If
you feel that you need to do an exchange, please follow the instructions on the back of the blue invoice included with
your purchase.

Cancellations: As we enter the Winter season, weather related cancellations can become an issue. We will follow the
school's policy. If school is cancelled, let out early, or after school activities are cancelled due to poor weather, we
will cancel as well. I will notify you of a cancellation by posting on our JFK website, Facebook, sending a mass email,
and sending a mass text via Remind 101. All cancelled classes will be made up.

Facility Notes: We are very grateful to be able to use our facility! Please remember that we are only allowed in our
dance room and the area right outside of it. Please be sure to keep siblings from roaming into other areas of the
building. Also please be sure to pick up any food/trash near you when you leave. Thank you for your help with this!!!

I hope you have enjoyed your experience with Just For Kix thus far. Please feel free to contact me any time with
feedback!
With Kix - Jess Karsch-Strassburg, Program Director, becker_mn@justforkix.com, 320-309-3019

Becker -



Tell your family and friends 
what you are THANKFUL FOR.  

Caution: Do not use markers that will bleed through. 
* This is also online on your home town JFK web-site.




